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January 13, 2020

Dr. Elizabeth Dooley
Provost and Vice President, Academic Affairs
University of Central Florida

Dear Elizabeth,

Per our discussion on Friday, this letter serves as your formal notice that you are 
placed on paid administrative leave effective January 10, 2020.

We are taking this action in accordance with university regulation UCF-3.040 (17) (c). 

During your paid leave, we expect that you will be available for phone calls and 
meetings related to official university business as requested. Otherwise, your 
presence on campus is not required or expected.

If you have any questions about your benefits or status, please contact Maureen 
Binder at 407-823-0425.

Sincerely,

Thad Seymour, Jr., Ph.D.
Interim President

Enclosure: 	 University Regulation UCF-3.040

Cc: 		  Chief Human Resources Officer
		  Personnel File


